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Press release of the Pontifical Biblical Commission on the Plenary Assembly

The Pontifical Biblical Commission will hold its annual plenary Assembly from 24 to 28 April 2017 at the Domus
Sanctae Marthae, Vatican City, under the presidency of Cardinal Gerhard Ludwig Müller. The Rev. Fr. Pietro
Bovati, S.J., secretary general, will guide the work of the Assembly.

During the meeting, reflection will continue on various themes related to biblical anthropology, on the basis of
contributions offered by individual members.


